
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

PICNIC 
 

For our picnic dance this year we have been looking at the era ‘1970’s.  We would be grateful if 

children could come to school in ‘1970’s attire.  We have collected some ideas of what children 

could wear. 

 

Ideas for girls 

 

 Plain bright coloured t-shirt 

 Jeans 

 Flower/striped/checked top 

 Leggings 

 Fashion scarf 

 Headband 

 

Ideas for Boys 

 

 School trousers 

 Jeans 

 Plain bright coloured t-shirt 

 Flower/striped/checked shirt or t-shirt. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 

                                                        

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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